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You	will	be	forcing	people	off	the	grid	and	revenue	for	power	suppliers	will	fall	
dramatically.	We	supplement	the	electricity	supply	in	NSW	and	accordingly	
should	be	paid	the	wholesale	price	so	that	electricity	wholesalers	can	on-sell	the	
electricity	and	still	receive	a	profit.	
	
As	with	all	petitions,	it	comes	with	a	warning.	Should	you	fail	to	address	this	
social	injustice	prior	to	the	next	election	than	Solar	voters	will	let	the	public	
know	that	we	are	being	ripped	off	by	a	corrupt	government	who	curtail	
themselves	to	the	electricity	providers.	Negative	as	that	is	-	it	is	the	truth.	
	
Kindest	Regards,	
Kevin	Dodds	
	
Kevin	Dodds		

	
Postcode:	2774	
	
	




